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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Waste Clean Up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:13:03 PM






From: Laura Schieving <l.schieving@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:25 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Waste Clean Up
 
Dear Councilman Sharkey,


I  am writing as a 30 year resident and taxpayer of Sandy, Utah and want to make
my voice heard regarding the twice yearly Sandy City bulk cleanup.  I have heard
rumors that Mayor Blackburn would like to do away with this program and I
object loudly to that idea.  Having the curbside cleanup allows residents to clean
up yard debris and other home waste that otherwise would cost hundreds of
dollars to make multiple trips to a landfill or pay a company to come clean it up.  I
have family members in other communities that envy how it is done in our city. 
When my brother has dumpsters set up throughout his city he says it's impossible
to get things put in before they are already filled up.  This service is one of the
great ideas that Sandy has done to allow residents to maintain beautiful properties
and homes.  Please make my objections heard at any upcoming council meetings. 
I am always open to discuss this with anyone who wants to listen to my thoughts
on this matter.


Sincerely,


Laura Schieving
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